
From: Todd L  

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 5:25 PM 

To: northinfo 

Subject: Proposed amendment to bylaw 154 Keats island 

 

I am simply applauding the Islands Trust on opening this issue. There are enough enormous 

private docks and cabins along the foreshore as it is. It sickens me to see these structures 

developing with little to no regard for the marine environment.  

 

It’s about time this changed.  

 

 

TLancaster 


